

Just in case you missed earlier announcements of the good news, here it is once again: Thanks to the voters who in May 1993 approved \$5.6 million to build a new library for the rapidly growing Midland community, a new Midland Regional Library will be built where the crowded Midland Branch Library now stands. Construction will begin this summer and the new library will open in 1996.

It's time to say goodbye to the old building and break ground for the new. We invite you to join us for a day of special activities as we celebrate library memories and anticipate a beautiful new facility.

Saturday, June 17 1-5 p.m.

at the Midland Branch Library 805 SE 122nd

1 p.m. Music and symbolic "groundbreaking." Be a part

of the "Time Capsule Photo"!

2 p.m. Cake cutting and children's art projects.

3 p.m. Children's puppet show.

3:30 p.m. Special "Kid's Time Capsule Photo"!

3:30-5 p.m. Tours, time capsule presentation, face painting.

Sponsored by the Friends of the Library. For more information about the Midland Send-Off Party, please call 248-5392.

